
File:  BG (Also GBD) 

 

 

BOARD-STAFF COMMUNICATIONS 

 

 

The Board wishes to maintain open channels of communication with the staff.  The basic line of 

communication between the Board and the staff is through the Superintendent.  Staff members 

should utilize the Superintendent to communicate to the Board or its subcommittees.  All official 

communications, policies and directives of staff interest and concern are communicated to staff 

members through the Superintendent.  The Superintendent develops appropriate methods to keep 

staff members informed of the Board’s issues, concerns and actions. 

 

Board members must recognize that their presence in school buildings could be subject to a 

variety of interpretations by school employees.  If a visit to a school or classroom is being 

made for other than general interest, Board members shall inform the Superintendent and 

make arrangements for visitation through the principal of the particular school.  General 

interest visits are defined as informal expressions of interest in school affairs and not as 

inspections or visits for supervisory or administrative purposes.  Board members will 

indicate to the principal the reason(s) for the visit.  Official visits by Board members are 

carried out only under Board authorization. 

 

 

[Adoption date:] 

 

 

LEGAL REF.: ORC 3313.20(A) 

 

 

CROSS REFS.: AFA, Evaluation of School Board Operational Procedures (Also BK) 

 BDDH, Public Participation at Board Meetings (Also KD) 

 GBM, Staff Complaints and Grievances 

 KK, Visitors to the Schools 

 

 

     NOTE: The coding of this sample policy indicates that the identical policy is also filed in 

Section G, Personnel. 

 


